
 

 

Weekly Communication Email 

Friday 9th November 2018 

 

Good Afternoon  

 

I hope that you all had a great half term holiday. The children have started the new half 

term well. This week we have commemorated Remembrance Day. The children have all 
taken part in work across the curriculum and have produced a very apt memorial piece of art 

work in our outdoor area. Look out for it – I am sure you won’t miss the poignant piece in 

the entrance of our academy. 

 

Open morning 

Please do ensure that you share our up and 

coming open morning on Saturday at 10am.  

Many thanks to all of the children that are coming 

along to our open morning to show families 
around. Their attendance at this event is greatly 

appreciated. We are so proud of our academy and 

love showing families around our facilities and 
sharing our learning with them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Enterprise week was a huge success! 

 

The children absolutely thrived during ‘Enterprise week’. Thank you for your support at our 

enterprise fair where the children were able to put their marketing skills to the test. We 
made an overall profit of £400 and this will be donated to our charity of the year, ‘The 

Rockin R’ charity.  

 
Our overall winners of the week, making the most profit on their stall were Year 2. The week 

allowed our children to learn vital skills for life. 



 

 

 

 

Parents’ evening on Tuesday 20th & Thursday 22nd November 

 

Please look in your child’s book bag for an appointment letter for our up and coming Parents’ 

evenings. Please complete and return these by Tuesday 13th November. We look forward to 

sharing your child’s progress at these appointments.  

 

Attendance 

Please see below our attendance percentages for this week: 

Class Last week Year to date 

Reception 97% 96.63% 

Year 1 97.24% 97.73% 

Year 2 94.67% 97.23% 

Year 3 96.67% 95.83% 

Year 4 100% 98.48% 

Year 5 96.67% 98.21% 

Year 6 98.67% 98.55% 

 

97% + AT OR ABOVE SCHOOL TARGET 

BELOW 95%- CAUSING CONCERN & LESS CHANCE OF PROGRESS 

90% & BELOW- PERSISTANT ABSENCE- SERIOUS ATTENDANCE CONCERN 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET – 97.4% 

ACTUAL – 97.55% 

 

Important dates next week & the week after: 

 

Tuesday 13th November, 9.15am – Year 2 Mining workshop for parents and children 

Friday 16th November – Year 6 go on their trip to Leeds museum 

Tuesday 20th & Thursday 22nd November- Parents’ evenings 



 

 

Friday 23rd November- INSET day – the academy is closed on this day 

Thursday 29th November, 9.15am – Year 3 ‘Under the sea’ workshop for parents & children 

Please note that the PTA fashion show has been cancelled on the 29th November.  

 

Please see below a reminder of calendar dates running up to Christmas! 

 
Have a great weekend.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs T Swinburne 


